
Weekly News - Friday 18th June 2021

Year 5

Dear Parents and Carers,

This has been a busy week in Year 5. The children have shown great resilience
and maturity during their week of assessments. We would like to say a huge
well done to everyone! We will be running a few catch-up sessions for those
children who were absent and missed any papers. These will now form one
part of the overall process of assessment, which teachers will be using to write the end of year reports,
but more importantly, they will show us any gaps needing to be filled before the end of this term.

Great job Year 5!

We would like to give you a bit of a heads up for the week after next, when we will be running the
Year 5 sports afternoon. This will take place on Tuesday 29th June in the school playground. Unlike
normal years, parents will not be able to attend, but we will be taking some photos, which we will
share with you on the Year 5 Google Classroom afterwards. Please note that children should come
into school dressed in PE kits with a T-shirt in their house colour (Richmond - green, Coombe - blue,
Kingston - yellow, Hampton - red). It is important that your child has a water bottle and a hat every
day in school, but especially on that afternoon. We suggest that you apply sun-cream to your children
in the mornings too. Thank you.

Have a lovely weekend!
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Assessments

Maths

Assessments

Foundation Subjects

We have begun a new unit of work in Geography this week, which will be exploring aspects of trade
and enterprise. We will be looking at concepts such as scarcity, business, commerce, profit and loss,
government, taxation and so on.

Notices & Reminder

Please note that black school shoes, not trainers, should be worn in school.
Earrings are not allowed. We are still finding that some children are not following these rules.
Please make sure your child brings a water bottle every day, thanks.

Diamond Work Award

Ash: Bailey, Melek Lime: Lillian, Thomas Sycamore: Euan, Lauren


